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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You are invited to come to our fantastic ‘Learning Party’ where we will 
be sharing our amazing learning. 
 
 

Date: Thursday 20th July 
Place: School Hall 

Time: 2:30 
 
 
Your child can bring party clothes to wear in a labelled bag. They must wear their 
uniform to school.  
 
Hope to see you there 
 
The Foundation Class  
 
Please return the slip below by Monday 17th July 
 
 

 
 
Foundation Learning Party 
 
 
I will/ will not be able to attend (delete as appropriate) 
 
Names of guests attending ............................................................................. 
 
................................................................................................................................ 
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